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Consider Request for Time Extension for the Los Olivos CSD to Implement a 

Proposition 218 Assessment to Fund Wastewater Treatment Facilities for the area, 

including CEQA and other Planning Analysis, Assessment Study and Necessary 

Election 

Dear Members of the Commission 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Commission Grant a One-Year Extension from the Effective Date of 
the Formation. 

DISCUSSION 

The Board of Directors of the Los Olivos Community Services District has submitted a letter 
(Exhibit A) requesting that the Commission extend the time limit contained in LAFCO Resolution 
17-04 for one year from the effective date of the district's formation.

The condition of formation contained in Section B-vii is as follows: "The District shall implement 
a Proposition 218 assessment within one year of the effective date as necessary to fund the 

wastewater treatment facilities for the area, including CEQA and other planning analysis, 
assessment study and necessary election. Santa Barbara LAFCO may otherwise extend such 
deadline, or other LAFCO approved arrangements are made for funding such construction." 

The district's request letter explains that the Board of Directs has worked diligently to set up the 
administrative functions and is requesting a one-year extension to complete the Proposition 218 
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assessment process. The original twelve-month period set forth in Resolution 17-04 would end on 
April 5, 2019 

Staff believes that this is a reasonable request and recommends that the Commission grant the 
additional twelve-month extension from the district's April 5, 2018 effective date to April 5, 2020. 

Exhibits: 

Exhibit A LOCSD Letter Requesting Time Extension 

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

t(W\ �� 
PAUL HOOD 
Executive Officer 
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